
  CCUUBB  NNEEWWSS                December 2008 
 

 

December is usually a relatively quiet month as we finish early due to the 
Christmas Post and the holidays. However we were able to take part in a 
few activities relating to the season. 
 
On the 2nd Dec we went to West Kirby and joined all the 
District Cubs for a Carol Service at the URC Church. 
Some Leaders and Cubs played musical 
instruments when we sang the Carols.  
 
 
 

On the 8th Dec we had our annual Night Hike from West 
Kirby to Thurstaston; Akela had to get a lift home from 
Caldy as her foot was too sore! 

 
On the 15th Dec we visited St Bart's with the Rev Jane, 
we split into two groups and half of us went up 
the Bell Tower whilst the others did a Quiz 
around the Church and then we swapped over. 
Before we went home we all made Christmas 
cards to take home with us. 

 
 

 
 

Activities in January – not to be missed 
 
 Chinese New Year Celebration 

Monday 26th January 

Scout & Guide Theatre Group 
Snow White 

Saturday 31st January 

District 
5-a-side 
Football 
Saturday  

17th January 


